
Bill Inquiry Instructions 
 
Instructions:  
Kindly provide a picture of your water meter to utilityclerk@oakland-nj.org 
 
This will help determine 1 of 3 things: 
 
1.            The water usage is accurate. 
2.            The read entered into the system was incorrect. 
3.            There is a leak/ running water. 
 
If there is an excessive amount of water running through the meter, I will advise you to contact DPW to 
check the property for leaks and/or running water. Also, you can contact DPW, at any time, at 201-337-
8103, Press 5, and you will be directed to the DPW secretaries. 
 
How to Locate Your Water Meter:  
Water meters are located in the basement, utility closet, or crawl space of the property. The water 
meter will be located at the lowest part of the basement. *Example of a water meter is below* 
 

 
 
  
If you have any questions please reach out to me Mon. – Fri. 8:30 A.M. to 4:30 P.M. 
 
Thank You Kindly, 
 
Alexander Della Torre 
Water/Sewer Accounts Clerk 
Borough of Oakland 
201-337-8111 ext. 2013 
utilityclerk@oakland-nj.org  


